
 

 

 

 

JDC/as 

19 September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11, 

 

I am writing to you to inform you of the Extra Support Programmes (ESP’s) in Year 11, to support 

students as they prepare for their upcoming GCSEs. This will provide dedicated after-school time for 

additional work, revision, and catch-up sessions. 

 

Starting on Monday 22nd September, ESP sessions will run every Monday from 3:00pm to 4:00pm with 

the student’s English teacher. 

 

These sessions will offer students an opportunity to: 

● Catch up on missed work 

● Receive targeted help with areas they find challenging 

● Undertake revision sessions  

● Complete GCSE practice questions 

 

Students are strongly encouraged to attend these sessions to receive extra support. Their subject teachers 

will also be identifying any students who would benefit from attending and may ask them to join specific 

sessions to ensure they are on track to meet their full potential. 

 

We believe this programme will be a valuable resource for our students during this important academic 

year. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Mr J Collings 

Assistant Director of Learning - English: Year 11  

 

 


